Good morning, today is Friday, December 15th

Congratulations again to our students whose art entries advance to the Council level of
the competition. We had 22 entries submitted at Gateway but could only advance

20. All the art that advanced to Council is now on display at the CRC (community
resource center). The Reflections Celebration and awards is January 3rd at 5:30pm at
the CRC building.

Remember to read your book for Books over Break, and check out the library Instagram
for book suggestions through to the New Year.

We hope everyone has a safe, relaxing holiday break with their families and friends. We
wish you all the best for a wonderful end of the year and a very happy 2018.

Remember Gateway, guard your character.



